
Fred D. Allman, 48
Walnut — Lt. Col. Fred D. Allman, son of Jackson F. and Lucille Doolittle

Allman, was born Dec. 23, 1932 in Carson and died Wednesday, Feb. 4,1981, in St.
Joseph's hospital, Omaha, at age 48 years, one month and 11 days. He was raised in
the Avoca and Walnut areas and graduated from Walnut high school in 1950, and
graduated from ISU, Ames. He married Norma Jean Pflugshaupt of Walnut on June
21,1952 in Walnut.

He entered the Air Force in March, 1955 and retired from there in Nov., 1979.
While in the Air Force he received the Meritorious Service Medal with one oak leaf,
the Air Force Commendation Medal with one oak leaf, the Air Force Outstanding Unit
Award, the National Defense Medal with one star, the Viet Nam Service Medal with
two stars, the Republic of Viet Nam Campaign Ribbon and the Bronze Star. He was a
member of Peace United Church of Christ in Walnut and was an elementary teacher
with the Millard, Neb. school district.

Survivors include his wife, Norma, of Omaha; his mother, Mrs Jack Allman of
Atlantic; one son, Randy Allman of Des Moines; two grandsons, Jeremy Scott and
Justin Patrick Allman; one brother, Jim Allman of Atlantic; one sister, Mrs Gaylan
(Jean) Hoist of Griswold, a niece and nephews. He was preceded in death by one
daughter, Cynthia Sue Allman.

A memorial service was held Saturday at the SAC Memorial Chapel at Offutt Air
Force Base in Bellevue, Neb. Funeral services were held Saturday, Feb. 7,1981 at
Peace United Church of Christ in Walnut, with Rev. Bruno Romanowski and the Air
Force Chaplain of Offutt Air Force Base, officiating. Bearers were from Offutt Air
Force Base and honorary bearers were Lt. Cdr. Dick Keefe, Brig. Gen. Ed Hines,
Jack Nolan, Lt. Co. Fred Freeman, Robert Lafrentz and Richard Elliott. Military
honors at the graveside were by Offutt Air Force Base. Burial was in the Walnut
cemetery.


